
          

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter April-June 2021 

 

 We would like to welcome all our families back to nursery after the Easter 

Break. All your support throughout our transition to the Community Centre is 

very much appreciated and I think we can all agree that the children have been 

little stars when coping with the change. The building works are in full swing and  

we keep everything crossed that it will be ready to open in August for our 2021-

2022 year beginning. 

At this time could we give a gentle reminder about the COVID restrictions that 

are in place to keep our children, families and staff as safe as possible during 

these difficult times. Could you please ensure your child/children have a change 

of clothes with them as we are unable to wash anything at this time.  Staff have 

allocated bags within the nursery and the children have their own pegs, there is 

no need for you to bring your child a backpack. If you could please pass staff 

your childs change of clothes, nappies or wipes at drop off times they will put 

these in the bag we provide. Thank You.  

 

 

Now that we see a change in the weather and hopefully the 

sun is coming out you MUST apply suncream before you 

bring your child/children to nursery. It would be helpful if 

you could provide a bottle of suncream for your child to 

keep in their bag in nursery for the staff to re-apply the 

suncream when needed. We also ask for you to provide                            

your child with a sun hat. Thank You. 

 

                                 
 



 

 

 

 

  

 

Thank you to all as all our children are now 

registered for Dolly Parton’s Imagination 

Library. Can we please remind you at this time of 

the importance of letting us know any changes of 

circumstances in relation to change of address 

and phone number. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During lockdown the class DOJO has been a 

fantastic resource for the children and staff to keep in touch.  Thank you 

for all your pictures and comments, they have kept everyone going over 

these difficult times.  

The staff will continue to use the Class D0JO to let you know what the 

children have been learning about, ideas for home and other useful 

information.  Can we remind you that Class DOJO is for sharing learning 

experiences and ideas both at nursery and at home. If you need any 

information and or support for your child, please contact the nursery 

direct. Thank You 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Can you please remember to log onto your parent pay app and give a 

little donation for our nursery. This donation will go towards healthy 

snacks and important resources for our little cherubs to explore and 

play. 

 
 

 

 

    
 

  

Transition from Nursery into Primary 1               
 

It is almost time for your children who are going to school this year to begin 

their transition. Transition will take place week beginning 31st May 2021. You will 

receive further information about the dates and times of this. Our Early 

Intervention Officer will be spending two full days with the preschool children 

prior to this week. A flip book will be sent out to all carers/parents with 

important information about starting school.  
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Our photographer has been in touch with dates to come to the Community 

Centre and photograph your child/children. Unfortunately at this time per 

COVID restrictions we are unable to have family/sibling photo’s taken unless 

siblings attend nursery together, also the photoshoot will take place outdoors as 

the photographer is unable to come into the centre. Posters will be displayed on 

the front door where you drop your children off. These dates are subject to 

change but you will be informed of exact date nearer the time. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         
 

May Day Holiday - Mon 3rd May 

Nursery Returns – Tues 4th May 

Inservice Day – Thurs 6th May 

Photographer -Tues 11th &  Wed 12th May (TBC) 

Spring Holiday (Queens Birthday) – Mon 31 May 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Staff Team 

 

 
 

Mrs Henry 

Head Teacher 

 

                       
Sarah McCall               Nicola Hunter           Aileen Darroch       Sharon Donaldson 
Depute Head                Depute Head              (Acting) Depute Head          Senior ELCCO 

 

                                                       
Amanda O’Sullivan       Amanda Brown          Caitlin Robertson        Rebecca Thorburn 

      Early Years Graduate         ELCCO                         ELCCO                        ELCCO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
    

    

    



 

 

 

                  
Nikkita Kernachan         Wendy Slavin              Louise Watson Angela Graham 

       ELCCO                          ELCCO     ELCCO                           ELCCO      

   

              

Kirsty Carswell   Zoe Krus                 Thomas Jones                Heather Ferrier 

      ELCCO   ELCCO  ELCCO     ELCCO 

 

 

 

                                                                      

Stephanie Irvine      Christina Waltham       Cheryl McFarlane                 Jennifer Moore 

     ELCCO                  Support Worker          Support Worker            Modern Apprentice 

 
Melissa White 

Clerical Assistant 



  

 

                    

        
 


